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Dear Parents,

Given the recent closure we have sent home some activities for your child to complete over the course of the school closure, if you wish. This is not mandatory, but it might be helpful to keep your child engaged to some degree in material which we have covered. 

There is a mix of literacy, maths, handwriting and phonics. Please do as much or as little as you feel appropriate.

Aside from this work, any practice of the phonics sounds that have been covered (be it practicing homemade flash cards, making words, reading words, writing words) will be very helpful and also reading stories will give your child a huge boost over the closure.

There is no need to continue on to any new material which we have not covered in school yet - we will have plenty of time once we return to school.

Now is the opportunity for lots of fresh air, baking, cooking, arts and crafts, gardening and playing games. 

Kind regards, and wishing you all good health.

Mrs Stewart, Mrs Lafferty and Mrs Doyle.


